
New Overtime Rules 
What Employers Need to Know 

The Department of Labor released final rules on May 18, 2016, changing 
the regulations governing overtime pay under the Fair Labor Standards Act 
(FLSA) that will make millions of exempt employees eligible for overtime 
pay. 

Effective:  December 1, 2016 

The countdown is on.  Employers must comply with the new regulations by 
December 1, 2016. 

Attend a workshop to learn more! 
You’re invited to attend an informative workshop conducted by a team of local experts assembled by the 
Chamber.  The workshops will provide information that will help employers prepare for the new law. 

Location 
 
Joplin Area Chamber of Commerce 
320 East 4th Street 
Joplin, MO  64801 

Breakfast 
7:30 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. 
 
October 27 November 3 November 10 

Lunch 
11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 
October 25 November 1 November 9 

RSVP required 
($10.00 fee includes breakfast or lunch) 
 
Online www.joplincc.com 
By e-mail glamar@joplincc.com 
By telephone (417) 624-4150 
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